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Transport for NSW is upgrading the intersection of Pennant Hills Road 
and North Rocks Road, Carlingford to ease congestion, reduce travel 
times and improve safety for road users.  
 
What work are we doing?  

In January 2025, we will continue working along Pennant Hills Road and North Rocks Road. 
As part of this work, road adjustments will be necessary, and we will need to temporarily 
relocate three bus stops:  

• Bus stop ID 2118174 

Current location: Pennant Hills Rd opposite Roselea Community Centre 

New temporary location: Pennant Hills Rd Northbound, prior to Murray Farm Rd 

Bus routes: 553, 625 

• Bus stop ID 211825 

Current location: Roselea Community Centre, Pennant Hills Rd 

New temporary location: Pennant Hills Rd Southbound, prior to Murray Farm Rd  

Bus routes: 553, 625 

• Bus stop ID 211831  

Current location: Pennant Hills Rd after North Rocks Rd 

New temporary location: Pennant Hills Rd Southbound opposite Woodstock Rd  

Bus routes: 625, 630 

 

Local schools have been advised of these changes and details will be shared with students 
and parents directly.  

We will also place signage about the locations of the new bus stops at the regular bus stops. 
Information about the changes to bus stop locations is also available on 
transport.nsw.gov.au. 

 

Temporary bus stops relocation on Pennant 
Hills Road from 20 January 2025 

January 2025 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharug people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  
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Map of temporary new bus stops location  
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